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This would create undue hardships on the majority of Oregonians. Mail in voting is a 

great alternative for people with families, who work, who take care of elderly parents, 

who have physical disabilities that prevent them from easily leaving the house by 

themselves. I’m sure that list goes on for many people in other circumstances. It 

would be a grave mistake to eliminate mail in voting that would have dire 

consequences for our state and the people who live here. If there are people who 

would rather vote in person make that an option for them but do not get rid of a 

system that works for the majority to make a few happy. It’s not right or just. Consider 

the amount of income that will be lost with people missing work to go waste a day 

standing in line. While the cost of goods and services is so high right now the 

average family can not afford to miss a day of work. So unless you are going to make 

it a holiday where we all get paid to do it, I do not see this working out well in the long 

run. You will ruin our state by excluding the majority of people just trying to earn a 

living and raise a family.  


